
Beeville ISD 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
Date: December 20, 2018 Presented By: Dr. Marc Puig 

 
Subject: Selection of Architect Related Page(s)  

 
 

Action 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
On November 2, 2018, a request for Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) for 
architectural and engineering firms was issued.  SOQs were due on November 
28.  Based on an evaluation of SOQs, the district invited six firms to interview 
with BISD Board of Trustees during the week of December 10. 
 
Based on a comprehensive process and evaluation of the firms that were 
interviewed, the district is prepared to recommend a firm for potential design 
services.    
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approval 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED 
I move the Board approve the ___________________ for design services. 
 


